Lane, Roger

From: Remington, Jake <Jake.Remington@huschblackwell.com>

Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 2:12 PM

To: Allan, Majid; derek@cellusite.net; ‘Bene Dituri’

Cc: Holloway, Rachel; Lane, Roger; Violante, Todd; '‘Ben Kollenbroich'’; 'Andrew Bremer'
Subject: RE: August 22nd Dane County ZLR meeting information (CUP 2583 and reconsideration

of CUP 2578 - TowerKing / Dish Wireless proposals)

This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.

Majid, Roger & Rachel —

By this email, please be advised that Iron Mountain Towers, LLC and DISH Wireless, co-applicants for Conditional Use
Permit #2583 for a communications tower on the property located at 3486 County Highway MN in the Town of Dunn,
are hereby withdrawing their application on file with the County. We ask that Staff remove the item from the August
22" Dane County ZLR meeting agenda.

Please confirm receipt of this email and that the item has been removed from the agenda.

Best Regards,

Jake Remington

Senior Counsel

Direct: 414-978-5527
Jake.Remington@huschblackwell.com






